
From: J. Schwartz [mailto:jschwartzsandiego@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Thursday, October 11, 2012 9:37 AM 
To: Solorio, Eric@Energy 
Cc: CA52DHima@mail.house.gov; anthonyyoung@sandiego.gov; CarlDeMaio@sandiego.gov; 
JerrySanders@sandiego.gov; kevinfaulconer@sandiego.gov; martiemerald@sandiego.gov; 
SherriLightner@sandiego.gov; toddgloria@sandiego.gov; davidalvarez@sandiego.gov; 
loriezapf@sandiego.gov; JDale@ci.santee.ca.us; JMinto@ci.santee.ca.us; JRyan@ci.santee.ca.us; 
RVoepel@ci.santee.ca.us; RMcNelis@ci.santee.ca.us; dianne.jacob@sdcounty.ca.gov; 
Senator.Kehoe@sen.ca.gov; susan.davis@mail.house.gov; senator@boxer.senate.gov; 
senator@feinstein.senate.gov; assemblymember.jones@assembly.ca.gov; gail.ramer@asm.ca.gov 
Subject: CEC record‐Docket #11‐AFC‐03 Quail Brush Power Generation Siting Case 
 
  
I request the CEC stop the Quail Brush Power Generator project by choosing the 
No Project Alternative. Please also uphold the City of San Diego LORS (zoning rules).
  
It is crazy to install such a project at Mission Trails, which is not zoned for this, 
plus Mission Trails is supposed to be for us, the people, where we can safely 
hike and walk and use this area. I have been here since 1974 and I want 
Mission Trails to stay like it is. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Jay Schwartz 
7454 Golfcrest Drive 
San Diego, CA 92119 
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